
WBCPCR’s Directive to DMs 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

In view of the calamity (FANI) that is likely to affect several districts of 
West Bengal within few hours, WBCPCR has sent a directive to all the 
District Magistrates to ensure that no children should go missing or 
trafficked. 

Earlier we experienced that several children went missing and were 
trafficked as an aftermath of Aila Cyclone. 

  

WBCPCR 

3 May, 2019 

 


